
 

 

Haverfordwest Racecourse  

is open for your leisure 
 
 
 

However, the Car Park on the Lower Racecourse  

will be CLOSED from 

09:00 Wednesday 9 April 2025 
 
 
 

We are reviewing options to alleviate the vehicle-related nuisance that is taking 

place in the car park which we consider to be a disregard for community well-being 

 
 
 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused and we appreciate your understanding 

Portfield Recreation Committee and Haverfordwest Town Council 

 

www.haverfordwesttown.co.uk 


